
 

 
 

16 January 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Cornyn 

517 Hart Senate Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20510 
 

Dear Senator Cornyn: 

 

On behalf of the members of the Association of the United States Army, I write to 

support your introduction of the Military Tax Equity bill that would create parity between 

military personnel and their civilian counterparts, in regard to certain portions of the 

Internal Revenue Service tax code. This legislation protects individuals serving in combat 

from an unnecessary extension of IRS collection activity.  Additionally, the fiscal impact 

over ten years is less than $3 million.   

 

The Association is pleased to offer its support for this legislative initiative.  Please 

do not hesitate to contact us if we can provide additional assistance. 

 

  Sincerely, 

GORDON R. SULLIVAN 

General, USA Retired 

GRS/wbl 
 


